Guidelines for Return of In-Person Worship Service…Sunday, June 7th at 9:30am

 	Please join together with us Sunday, June 7th  ONLY IF…
  		*You are comfortable with the steps we are taking and are not at high risk
 		*You are NOT responsible for someone in a high risk category.

 	If you have underlying health concerns or are just not ready to return under the   
 	circumstances, please stay home.  Watch the service and sermon online that day or later.
 	Parking and Entering the Building – Please park near the main entrance double doors. 
 	We will only use these doors to enter the building.  At the close of the service, 
 	the sanctuary emergency exit to the parking lot can also be used to leave the sanctuary.
	Seating - Persons of the same household can sit as they normally would, but please exercise 
 	social distancing of at least 6 feet by not sitting directly in front of, behind, or next to others.
 	We will not have a meet and greet. No hand shaking or hugging for the time being.
 	Continue to use good judgment when it comes to washing your hands, using sanitizer, etc.
 	Symptoms and Precautions – If you are not feeling well, have a cough, cold or fever; please 
 	stay home.  	If you are not sure if you have a fever, a volunteer will be available to take your               
            temperature with one of two non-touch thermometers.
	Masks – We strongly suggest the wearing of masks for the protection of others.
	Hand Sanitizers – will be available in the hallway and several places in the sanctuary.  
 	Steps will be taken to make sure all frequently touched surfaces are sanitized prior to the 
 	service and sanitized several times, once people begin to arrive.
	We will not be serving refreshments or coffee until further notice.  Paper bulletins will not be
	provided and tithes & offerings may be placed in one of the offering boxes in the sanctuary.
	There will be no Sunday nursery, children’s ministries, youth, or adults in-person small 
             groups. The only exception, the Youth Group, will meet on Wednesdays beginning June 10th 
	The Adult Wednesday Group will continue ZOOM meetings on Wednesdays at 6:45pm
 	The sermons and weekly devotionals from Pastor Mark will also be available Online.
 	
  

